
TOWN OF HADDAM 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

SITE WALK 
85 BRIDGE ROAD 

SATURDAY, 24 FEBRUARY 2018 
UNAPPROVED MINUTES 

Subject to Approval by the Commission 
 

 
ATTENDANCE 

X Gina Block 

X Steven Bull, Vice Chairman 

X Michael Farina 

A Arthur Kohs 

A Jamin Laurenza, Chairman 

A Wayne LePard 

X Edward Wallor, Secretary 

X Robert Braren, Alternate 

X Chip Frey, Alternate 

X Diane Waddle Stock, Alternate 

X Liz West Glidden, Town Planner 

A Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

 
Representatives from BL Companies present:  Stan Novak, Director/Principal, and Cody L’Heureux. 
Project Civil Engineer. 
 
Public in attendance:  Joe Bergin, Lou Milardo and Larry Maggi. 
 
Mr. Bull, vice chairman, opened the site walk at 9:00 a.m. 
 
There was no public comment.  
 
Stan Novak showed the commission where the foundation would be using a tape measure and orange 
cones. 
 
Mr. Bull asked about the new walkway shown on the plans that goes from the front door of the building to 
the sidewalk. 
 
Ms. Stock asked whether the drainage easement owned by DOT was a swale or a pipe.  Mr. Novak 
stated it was a pipe.  
 
Mr. Frey asked if the maples in the rear of the property were to remain.  The BL representatives said they 
were unsure.  Mrs. Glidden stated that this is a question better reserved for the continued hearing on 
Thursday, March 1, 2018.   
 
The site walk adjourned at 9:18 a.m. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Liz Glidden 

 
Liz Glidden 
Town Planner 


